
NVRC, in partnership with the National Park
Service (NPS) and Loudoun County, is
seeking public feedback on the initial results
from a feasibility study. An analysis has been
conducted to investigate the most feasible
route options for completing the network gap
in the PHNST in the county. The project
intends to identify, assess, and present the
feasibility of potential routes in the PHNST
corridor westward from the Town of
Leesburg.

 
Feedback during this public meeting will help
the consulting firm and project managers
finalize results from the study.

When?
Tuesday, October 29th from 6:00 PM -
8:00 PM.
Who is Invited to Attend?
The general public, including
community members, businesses, and
other interested parties.
Where?
The Social Hall in the Ida Lee
Community Center in Leesburg,
Virginia. A virtual option is available
through Zoom registration (scan the
QR code below). 

UPCOMING 
PUBLIC MEETING

Meeting DetailsThe Northern Virginia Regional
Commission Seeks Feedback on

the Loudoun County Potomac
Heritage National Scenic Trail

(PHNST) Feasibility Study

Learn more at  
https://www.potomacheritagenova.
com/loudoun-feasibility-study

Contact Linnea Sherman,  NVRC’s
Regional Trails Coordinator, at
lsherman@novaregion.org with any
questions.
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